
 
 
 
August 31, 2006 
 
 
Charles L. Chatmon, Jr. 
California Writers Collective 
P.O. Box 2503 
Inglewood, CA  90305 
 
Dear Charles L. Chatmon, Jr.: 
 
It’s a privilege to write this letter of appreciation for your excellent Writers 
Workshop on July 29, 2006 at the AC Bilbrew Library and Black Resource 
Center. 
 
Although three other authors who were scheduled to participate on the panel 
were not able to attend on short notice, due to prior commitments, you did not 
hesitate to single-handily present a very focused, relevant, and outstanding 
workshop that truly inspired all members of the audience of approximately 18 
attendees.  
 
We were very impressed with your presentation. As a knowledgeable writer, you 
were able to impart your wisdom and experience in such an articulate and 
enthusiastic manner, that everyone left the workshop highly motivated to pursue 
their writing interests. We also appreciated your wonderful and useful handouts. 
 
Thank you so much for presenting such a successful workshop and providing 
such a valuable service to members of our local library community. 
 
We look forward to working with you to present future workshops, and highly 
recommend your workshops to other libraries, institutions and organizations, to 
motivate and inspire future writers. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Rose A. Mitchell 

 

Rose A. Mitchell 
Black Resource Center Librarian 
150 E. El Segundo Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA  90061 
(310) 538-0059 
 
 


